IT'S MDRE FUN IN THE

PHILIPPINES

NOTICE TO PROCEED
11 May 2022

MR. SUNIL JUNG

General Manager

MPC21 Media Plus Communication
#1214, 36 Saemunan-ro 3-gil, Jongno-gu
Seoul, Korea

Dear Mr. Jung,

Notice is hereby given to MPC21 Media Plus Communication that work may commence for
the event production and management services for the execution of the Philippine
Department of Tourism-Korea’s consumer activation event entitled “PH-Friendly Hybrid
Campaign af the Hyundai Seoul” effective immediately after the receipt of this notice.

Upon receipt of this notice, you are responsible for performing the services under the terms
and conditions of our approved contract for the execution of the above event to be held on
June 14-20, 2022.

Please acknowledge receipt and acceptance of this notice by signing in the space provided
below and email back to us the signed copy at pdot@philippinetourism.co.kr and
lily@philippinetourism.co.kr.

Very truly yours,

MAR(& A CORAZON JORDA-APO
Tourism Director
Philippine Department of Tourism

Conforme:
HYem 1Yo, Jeouwg (D>
Date: [l M b\\'( 2022
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